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Steve Robichaud
Director, Planning & Chief Planner
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West
Hamilton ON L8P 4Y5

Re: Incremental Changes to the City of Hamilton s Official Plan

Dear Mr. Robichaud,

On behalfofthe<INSERT  EIGHBOURHOOD ASSOCIATION NAME
HERE>, I m writing to indicate that we are aware that

there are applications currently under review, including
468 James Street North in the North End, which seek to make  ad hoc  or incremental changes to the City's Official Plan.

We are not supportive of this method of changing the Official Plan, or other secondary and neighbourhood plans, that
focuses on changes in response individual development applications.

Instead, changes to approved secondary plans should be carried out in a manner that enables the neighbourhood to
assess, study, and contribute to potential changes in a comprehensive manner rather than attempting to deal with one
project at a time.

Sincerely,

Robyn Gillam
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